

Memorial Park, Bay View Terrace, Mosman Park WA 6012 PO Box 3, Mosman Park WA 6912 (08) 9383 6600 admin@mosmanpark.wa.gov.au mosmanpark.wa.gov.au

Annual Electors' General Meeting Questions and Proposed Motions

Questions or proposed motions should be provided in writing to the Town by emailing to admin@mosmanpark.wa.gov.au by COB Wednesday 31 January 2024, with the heading "Electors General Meeting – Question/Motion".

At the meeting, the Presiding Member will read out the question/motion. This ensures that everyone is clear about what is being asked. As far as motions are concerned, people are clear when seconding it and what they will be voting on.

Name:	
Address:	
Telephone:	
Email:	
Motion or Question	
Signature:	Date:





Memorial Park, Bay View Terrace, Mosman Park WA 6012 PO Box 3, Mosman Park WA 6912 (08) 9383 6600 admin@mosmanpark.wa.gov.au mosmanpark.wa.gov.au

GUIDANCE NOTES

How to complete the questions/motion form:

Please complete name/address/contact details

Questions

Please ask questions, not make statements.

Motions

Please state **clearly** what you want the Council to do – example below (from 2023 EGM)

That the Town provide a summary of all the submissions received in the Memorial Hall survey to all those parties that provided information during the survey period. This summary to be provided before any determination is made by Council as to the preferred option for the ongoing use of the building.

Suggested clearer wording:

That before Council decides the preferred option for ongoing use of Memorial Hall, a summary of submissions made to the Memorial Hall survey is provided to submitters.

At the Meeting

- You will be required to propose your motion
- A seconder will be required before it can be discussed
- If no seconder, the motion will lapse and will not be considered
- You will then have the opportunity to provide more information for your motion
- Once you are finished, other residents present are invited to speak to your motion
- A vote by those present at the meeting will then take place. The vote is just to accept the motion for consideration
- The Administration will provide feedback on the motions at the March 2024 Ordinary Council Meeting

